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Bishop Ullathorne Catholic School  
Leasowes Avenue, Coventry, CV3 6BH 
Telephone:  024 7641 4515 
admin@bishopullathorne.co.uk 

www.bishopullathorne.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr C Billings 
 

 
Friday 14 July 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/ carer 

 
A Level results 
 
A Level results will be available for collection at 9am on Thursday 17 August 2023 in B Block Hall. 
Staff will be available to ensure that students have everything in place for their Post-18 pathway. 
 
Results will be emailed to all students after 11am on Thursday 17 August 2023 to your child’s 
school email address. This email address will be closed on 31 August 2023 and will no longer be 
accessible after this date. 
 
The Sixth Form team wish you and your family a happy and restful summer. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs P Casey 
Assistant Headteacher  

 


